

Hi,

According to Oklahoma State Election Board records, you are not presently registered to vote at your current address. Oklahoma law requires that voters update their registration if they have moved and want to vote at their current address.

If you have recently updated your voter registration, please disregard this notice. But if you would like to update your registration or register for the first time, please fill out the missing fields on the enclosed registration form and return it in the postage-paid envelope provided. It only takes a couple of minutes!

Oklahoma law requires that your form be postmarked by October 9th in order to vote in the November 3rd election.

The upcoming election is an important one and we are expecting a record turnout. So, it's really important that your voice and all the voices in your community are heard on November 3rd. If you know a friend or family member or coworker who is not registered, please refer them to www.okvote.org so that they can register to vote as well.

Questions, comments, need help? Email us at info@okvote.org.

REGISTER NOW



VOTE ON NOVEMBER 3RD